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April 12, 1994-

I
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

i
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2

Supplemental Response to NRC Bulletin 90-01
Supplement 1 dated December 22, 1994

NRC Dockets 50-295 and 50-304

References: 1) NRC Bulletin 90-01 Supplement 1, " Loss of
Fill Oil in Transmitters Manufactured by
Rosemount," dated December 22, 1992.

2) D. J. Chrzanowski letter to Dr. T. E. Murley
dated March 5, 1993.

Commonwealth Edison Zion Station's in our March 5, 1993
response (Reference 2) to NRC Bulletin 90-01 Supplement 1
(Reference 1) committed to NRC notification when two (2) high.
pressure, non-mature transmitters (2LT-461 and 1PT-405) have been
replaced. These replacement was completed during the Winter
93/94 dual unit outage. This completes all requested Bulletin
actions.

If there are any questions please contact oe at (708) 663-
7292.
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Sincerely,
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artIn J. Vonk I

Generic Issues Administrator
Nuclear Regulatory Services

I
i

cc: J. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
C. Shiraki, Zion Project Manager, NRR/PDIII-2
J. D. Smith, Senior Resident Inspector, Zion Station J
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